
23 March 2000

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia  MD   21046

To Whom It May Concern,

The schematic diagrams on this application are to be confidential and the fee has been
paid.  A letter from the applicant explaining why they have requested confidentiality has
been submitted.

Thanks,

Desiree Patterson
Office Manager


